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       Aberuthven Primary School

    Newsletter

   January 2020
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends,
Happy New Year!
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support over the course of term 2. As well as completing a power of work within their classrooms, I am sure that you would agree our pupils really did all of us proud with their outstanding Nativity performance!
We are all looking forward to the exciting events coming up in 2020 and hope that you are able to join us for the first event, our Burns Supper at the end of the month.
P1 Enrolment for 2020-2021
Parents wishing to enrol their children for Primary1 at Aberuthven Primary can call at the school any time between 9.30a.m. – 10.30 a.m. on Monday 13 January to do so.  They should bring their child’s birth certificate, current Council Tax documentation and a recent utility bill.  Anyone wishing to enrol but are unable to attend at this time should contact the school and we will be happy to make alternative arrangements for them.

Nativity 
I would like to thank you once again for joining us on the afternoon or evening of 17th December for our Nativity performances. We raised a fantastic £176.56 after expenses towards School funds!  As always your support is very much appreciated! 

Burns Supper
Our School will be hosting a ‘Burns Supper’ in our School Assembly Hall on Friday 24th January 2020 at 1.30pm and will be inviting Parents and members of our community to join us by invitation only. Our pupils will be sharing some Scottish poems and songs, there will be Ceilidh Dancing and even some Scottish themed nibbles provided. Please return your invitation RSVP as soon as possible.
School Clubs

We are currently offering two exciting afterschool club opportunities. Our clubs will be available for a 4 week block on Wednesday 5th February, Wednesday 19th February, Wednesday 26th February and on Wednesday 4th March 2019 from 3.15- 4pm.

-Mrs Connolly will be working with the ‘Gardening Club’, available to P1-7.

-Mrs Tyrrell will be holding a ‘Bake Off Club’, available to P1-7.

Outdoor Playtimes

Children are much better in class if they get outside to play during the day and our playground supervisors will take them out in most weathers.  Please make sure, therefore that children come to school through the winter months dressed to be out in the cold and wet with suitable shoes or boots,  (wellingtons are best if snowing), warm jackets or coats and waterproof gloves.  It would really help us if items such as hats and gloves are named.
Poppy Scotland
Schools in Perth and Kinross raised £2490.57 for The Scottish Poppy Appeal 2019.  Thank you to everyone who bought poppies or donated through Parentpay.  This makes a huge difference to our Armed Forces Community living in Scotland.
Rag Bag Collection

There will be a rag bag collection on Wednesday 19 February.  All wearable clothing, paired shoes, handbags and belts are acceptable.  Please note they don’t accept soiled and wet items, curtains, towels, duvets or covers, Pillows, cushions, carpets or rugs.  Thank you for all donations.  The funds raised will give our school funds a welcome boost.  Your child will be given a collection bag.  We have more in school if needed. If you have any items that you want to get rid of before then please place in a bag and put it into the recycling container at the school gates. 
In Service Days and Mid Term
School will be closed to pupils for In Service Days on Wednesday 12 February and Friday 22nd May 2020.  School will also be closed on Thursday 13th and Friday 14th February for mid-term.
Emergency Closures
If you have not already identified someone in Aberuthven who has agreed and has your permission to collect your child(ren) in the event of an emergency closure will you please return the form which was attached to the Emergency Closure Arrangements letter issued at the end of October.  
Parent Zone 

I am delighted to share that we have our Rights Respecting Schools Silver Award Accreditation visit taking place in school on Monday 10th February 2020. We will have two visitors spending the morning with us, meeting with our pupil council, pupils and staff before reaching their decision as to whether we have earned our Silver: Rights Aware status.
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Diary Dates   

Mon 13 Jan – P1 Enrolment

Fri 24 Jan – Burns Supper 

Tuesday 4 Feb – P6/7 Rotary Quiz at Braco PS
Wed 12 Feb – In Service Day

Thurs 13 Feb – Mid term

Fri 14 Feb – Mid Term

Mon 17 Feb – Abernethy Ski Trip leaves

Fri 21 Feb – Abernethy Ski Trip returns

Fri 21 Feb – P1-3 Assembly

Fri 28 Feb – Creative Day of Dance

Wed 4 Mar – School Photograph

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require any further information. 
Remember that you can also find up to date information via our School website and you can follow the School on Twitter @AberuthvenPS.
Warmest wishes,
Nicola Tyrrell
Head Teacher
         
After School Clubs – Wednesday 5th February, Wednesday 19th February, Wednesday 26th February and on Wednesday 4th March 2020 from 3.15- 4pm.
Name …………………………….

I agree to my child(ren) …………………………………  attending  the Gardening Club or Bake Off club on the above dates.    Please circle the club your child will be attending.

I note there will be no School Crossing Patroller on duty at 4.00 p.m. 

I will contact the school if my child will not be able to attend the club on a particular date.
Signed ………………………………………..               Date ……………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
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If you have any comments or suggestions which you wish to make us aware of please complete this slip and place it in the suggestions box in the school foyer.




















Pupil’s name:_________________    Class:___________   Signed:_______________      Date:___________





Aberuthven Primary School


Parent Suggestions –


January 2020











